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A Letter from The Manse

Dear All,

henever | think about autumn, there are two

places which come to mind. The first is
Perthshire, and especially the woodlands around
Dunkeld and Pitlochry, where | have enjoyed some
wonderful walks through the crisp and coloured
leaves, with beautiful blues skies above. The second is
Princeton, New Jersey, where | studied for a year
when | was younger, and “the fall” there was just
glorious—1 used to sit in a particular spot where the
squirrels darted around my feet and the leaves fell off
the trees in a multitude of colours. It’s not just the
colours of autumn | love, but the temperature too, as
I’'m happier cold than hot for some reason—which is
just as well really!! What about you? Is there a
special place that comes to mind in this season of
autumn?

The Bible tells us “there is a time for everything and a
season for every activity under heaven” [Eccles 3:1]
and when it comes to thinking about the autumn
season in the church, | always associate that with a
time of busyness. Harvest draws near, church
activities are in full flow for the months ahead, and the
weeks seem to pass by rather quickly ..... and some
shops already seem to think it’s almost ...... no, | can’t
say it, not yet!

While I’'m the sort of person that likes to plan ahead
into the future, both in my work and home life, I'm
also the sort of person that likes to live in the
moment, and to appreciate what each day brings,
whether it’s a surprise or not! Life is often too short
not to appreciate God’s daily blessings, and life can be
full of colour, even when times are hard. “There is a
time to weep and a time to laugh” [Eccles 3:4] and it’s
good to remember that both can go hand in hand,
particularly when you know the love of God, and the
support of the church family around you.

| do know one thing that this season will bring .... and
that is a new face in the Kirk! Dan Harper who is a
Candidate in Training for the full-time ministry of the
Church of Scotland, will be joining us at the end of
October, and will be with us until the end of May. In
due course, | hope you will enjoy getting to know Dan
and making him welcome in Currie Kirk.

God Bless,
Lezley J. Stewart

Lezley completed the 2012 Olympic Challenge
at the end of July in aid of Poppy Scotland.
After 8 months covering 2012km on foot, bike

and rower, £2681 has been raised.

Thanks for all your support along the way!



Prepare for Change

O ver the next four months we are facing considerable change as a congregation. Our lead
organist, Margaret Douglas, will retire at the end of October, her playing having been
greatly appreciated by successive ministers and the congregation over a long number of years.
Margaret Gordon, who has made an invaluable contribution as Pastoral Associate, will retire at
the end of the year. We now face the challenge and the opportunity that the departure of
these two people presents to us.

At its meeting in August the Kirk Session agreed to advertise for an organist/pianist to lead the worship each
Sunday morning and at special services. In addition, the successful applicant would be encouraged to develop the
musical style of worship.

In regard to Margaret’s position much of her focus is on pastoral visitation and Session has decided that from
the beginning of next year, on a six month trial basis, the ongoing visiting of the elderly/housebound and those in
hospital will be undertaken through the formation of a team of pastoral elders supported by the Minister.

At this time the Session would ask you to pray, that as we have been so well served over the years by the two
Margaret’s who are now leaving, the right person will be appointed to lead our music, and that those with the right
pastoral skills will be identified to take forward our pastoral care. Pray also for the period of inevitable transition that
we face in the coming months. Finally pray for those who are leaving,that God will richly bless them in the years
ahead.

Situations Vacant

THE CHURCH OF SCOTLAND +
CURRIE KIRK

WHERE FAITH AND LIFE CROSS PATHS

We are seeking an organist/pianist to lead the worship
each Sunday morning and at special services. The
successful applicant would be encouraged to develop
the musical style of worship.
Wyvern Two Manual Organ
Salary based on nationally approved scale

Enquiries and applications to

Rev Lezley Stewart, The Manse

43 Lanark Road West, Currie

Edinburgh EH14 5JX Tel: 0131 4494719

Email: lezleystewart@btinternet.com

For more information about our Church see our
website at www.curriekirk.org/

Scottish Charity Registered No. SC001554

Do you like meeting new people?
Do you enjoy getting together over a meal?
Do you like expanding your horizons?

If your answer to any of these is yes, then you might
be very interested in taking part in the “Hospitality
Scheme” run through the Chaplaincy Centre at
Heriot Watt University. This is a scheme where local
people are put in touch with a couple of
international students who they will then invite
round for a meal once or twice a term. It is a great
opportunity to meet some interesting people from
all over the world. It doesn’t matter what age you
are, or whether your cooking skills are of cordon
bleu standard; it's the warmth of the welcome that
the students appreciate.

If anyone feels they might be interested in
this we’d love to hear from you, even if it's just to
ask for more details. To find out more, please speak
to Rev. Lezley Stewart.

Fiona Johnson (International Worker at Heriot Watt
University Chaplaincy)




The Good Book Group

§ N 7 e had a very well attended and stimulating meeting to start us off for the new
season. Most of us had read The Thread by Victoria Hislop and felt we had
learnt a bit of history about Thessaloniki. We always give the books we read points out
of ten, and this one scored highly with 8.5. We had listed a number of books to read
during the summer break and because we hadn't all managed to get through the list it was decided to try
and read some of them before the next meeting which will be on 1st October. The books we wish to read
are All Made Up by Janice Galloway (those who had read it—highly recommended it) and The Book of
Summers by Amelia Hall. It is always intriguing to know what others feel about a book you have read —it
goes from ‘that was wonderful’ to wasn’t that awful? and discussions can get quite lively. We are going to
try and read Before | Go To Sleep by S ] Watson and The Accidental Adventurer by Ben Fogle for the
October meeting—so | had better get down to some serious reading!
There is a good choice of books if anyone would like to join us at 7pm in the Gibson Craig Hall—we
are a very cheery friendly group so do come along—and we get tea/coffee and chocolate biscuits!!

Irene M Harper

The Work goes on “To End Poverty”

As you may recall from the June Clipboard, Bryce Eunson and Graeme Coventry’s parting
legacy from all their hard work towards Christian Aid was the sum of £5,641 having
been raised from the house to house collection.

Sadly the work of Christian Aid is one that must go on indefinitely as they aim to achieve their objective ‘TO
END POVERTY’. In addition to the ‘main appeal’ during Christian Aid week however, there are small ways in which
we can continue this work throughout the year without any real effort or additional financial outlay to that already
incurred in your daily life.

Do you, or a family member or neighbour have a computer? If so the chances are that you have, or know
someone who has, a printer—Ink Jet and toner cartridges can be recycled. We have been collecting these for some
time now with a collection point in the Gibson Craig Hall. From now, however, there will also be a box beside the
Fresh Start boxes, in the Link Building. There are some cartridges that unfortunately cannot be recycled (Epson are
the main one), but if in doubt, please put it in the box—I will happily sift out any that cannot be used to raise
money. | recently took a carrier bag of cartridges to the Christian Aid offices, and although they do not normally
give a valuation to each church, they agreed to do so, to give an idea of the money you raise. The contents of that
carrier bag brought in £35. Not bad from our ‘rubbish’!

Have you been abroad on holiday this year (or a previous year) and come back with some loose foreign
change in your pocket? Unless you are someone who regularly goes back to the same country, the chances are that
it may languish in a drawer ‘in case it comes in handy’. Why not put this in a wee poly bag and bring it to church?
(We will take notes too!). Simply put it in the same box as the one mentioned for ink cartridges—or hand to Val
Reid in the Church Office.

Finally—possibly one where the children can help. Have you just got a new mobile phone? Old mobiles too
can be recycled—whatever ‘vintage’.

If you have any queries on these aspects, please feel free to speak to me.

Ishbel Massie



65th Edinburgh (Currie) Company

(Registered Charity No. SCO34640)

: @ n 14 August, Bill Stevenson, the Director of the BB in
Scotland, received a baton from Her Majesty The &
| Queen containing a message to be read out at the Brigade
Council in September. The Baton has travelled round many
" of the Scottish Battalions and we played our part on Friday
17th August.
The baton was received on the esplanade by Sgt
Calum Brown, 65th Edinburgh, and paraded down the

Bill Stevenson, Director for Scotland; Sgt ] . .
Calum Brown; & Robert Doig, President ~ Royal Mile with each company taking a turn at the front

of the parade and carrying the baton. On the approach to
Holyrood Palace the 65th took charge of the baton with each boy taking a turn to carry it before Sgt Brown carried
the baton into the Palace grounds. A Bentley Mulsanne motor car (supplied by Edinburgh Bentley) was then used to
take the baton on its next journey to Motherwell and Bellshill Battalion. The picture shows Scott Barton our Junior
Section Boy with the Lord Provost.

M essy Church is held usually on the last Friday of each month [during
school terms] from 2-3.30pm in the Gibson Craig Halls. This is “family”
time where a Biblical theme is explored using crafts, song and story. Children
are invited to attend with an adult [parent/grandparent/childminder etc] and
we welcome children from Pram to Primary 7 age. Come along for some fun,
mess and friendship on September 28"™. Please contact the Church Office [451 5141] to register or for any
more information.

Kidz@Currie

|< idz@Currie - operate a Creche catering for babies, toddlers and pre-schoolers and a Sunday Club for Primary
and Secondary school age. Children are invited to join the congregation for the start of the Church service at
10 am and then leave part way for Kidz@Currie. All welcome — please come along and join us.

Autumn Word Scramble

Can you unscramble the letters to find some common Autumn words

1. aveesl| 5. binrefo
2. aker 6. racon
3. cesowrrac 7. isrquelr
4. vhtsear 8. alppe

Answers can be found on page 12



The Fish Wrapper June 2012 no. 67

Here, as promised in no. 66, is our last Fish Wrapper from Thailand. For the past few weeks we have been
riding an emotional rollercoaster - such a mixture of feelings as we prepare to leave the place that has been
in our hearts since we met here 25 years ago, and our home for the last 22 years; the adventures that have filled 67
Fish Wrappers, incredible experiences, wonderful people and the richness of both shared joys and sorrow,
happiness and pain — and through it all (even the toughness) comes a deep contentment and knowledge that we
were in the right place.

And now it’s time to leave. We will move out of our flat tomorrow (12th June) and fly on Friday. We have a
real sense that it's God’s perfect timing and we are excited and looking forward to what lies ahead. But leaving
people and places behind brings with it a deep sadness too. It's hard for any of us to put in to words. We have
been seeing friends ‘for the last time in Thailand’ — always hoping that they will visit us in Scotland or we will be
back. Saying good-bye is not easy.

As we reflect on the many amazing things that have happened and the stories we can tell, we thank God
for you, our friends, families and partners in mission. From the beginning our partner churches and individuals
have been supportive, engaged and a vital part of everything we have done in Thailand. We have appreciated
every letter, package, email and card. Thank you for all of your practical support including money, your friendship
and your prayers.

Current Fucella Update — August 2012
Its hard to believe but Mike, Jane and Aylie have now been back in the Uk for a couple of months and have

now taken up residence in Kirriemuir. Their house is a small cottage in the centre of the town, next door to the
house where J.M. Barrie grew up. hey are still trying to come to terms with the lack of space they have compared
with what they had in Bangkok, and as yet their complete library of books are still in transit from Thailand.

Rachel arrived back from Cuba, having had a wonderful time, and is now preparing for her Nursing studies
at Edinburgh University. Aylie started school this week in Kirriemuir and Jane has asked us to pray for her during
this time of transition.

Mike has been getting to know the Ministry Team in Kirriemuir and on Sunday 18" August led worship and
preached for the first time.

Gordon Clephane
449 2313

Covenant of Prayer

‘Don’t worry about anything but in all your prayers ask God for what you need, always asking Him
with a thankful heart’ Philippians 4:6

4 veryone is invited to a meeting of the Covenant of Prayer to be held in the Gibson Craig Hall on Sunday
421 October after the morning service in the Kirk. The meeting will commence at 11.15a.m. and we will discuss
the way forward over a plate of soup.

The Covenant of Prayer responds to requests for prayer from anyone. The knowledge that you are in the
thoughts of others and that prayers are being said for you can have a wonderful healing and calming effect. No
prayers are initiated unless the most affected have been asked, and whatever is sent out is agreed with whoever
initiated the request.

If you are already involved in the Covenant of Prayer we look forward to seeing you. If you feel this is some-
thing that interests you and would like to know more a warm welcome awaits you.

Prayer Group
The Prayer Group meet in the Lounge at the Gibson Craig Hall on the last Wednesday of September, October and

November. All are welcome.



B y the time you receive this edition of Clipboard we will have had two meetings. Our Welcome Coffee Morning was
well attended when we had Rev Louise Duncan speaking on ‘Women in the Bible’. At our meeting on
18 September Carol Finlay from the Church of Scotland World Mission spoke on our new chosen project ‘Out of Africa
.... into Malta’.

Our first meeting in October is on Tuesday 2nd at 10.00 am when we will have a speaker from the Sick Kids
Friends Foundation. On Saturday 20" October we will be holding our Coffee Morning from 10.00 am—12 noon in the
Gibson Craig Hall in aid of our Project. Tickets are on sale at a cost of £2 from committee members and will also be
available at the door. We hope you will give your usual support to enjoy the home baking and hopefully find something
to buy at the stalls—Baking, Books and Bric-a-brac.

On Tuesday 6™ November at 10.00 am Mr Eric Melvin will giving a talk on ‘A Walk Down the Royal Mile’.

Congratulations to Joyce Caffrey and her team who won the Riccarton Trophy at the recent Flower Show. Our
thanks must go to all the team for all their hard work over the last few years.

Mary Thomson
Guild President

Broxburn and Livingston Brass Band @ the GCH

Feeling a bit brassed off? Or just fancy a good night out? Then why not join us at the Gibson
Craig Halls on Saturday, 27 October for a concert by the award winning Broxburn and
Livingston Brass Band that is guaranteed to lift your spirits. Doors open at 7.00pm and the concert ~ Scottish Charity No:

SC033846
starts at 7.30pm.

One of Scotland’s newest brass ensembles, the Band was formed in 2004 as an amalgamation of the Broxburn
Public Band (one of Scotland’s oldest bands and recorded as playing at the first ever Scottish Championships in 1895)
and the Livingston Brass Band (formed in 1976).

The Band last performed for us in Currie Kirk in May 2010 and, if you were there, you’ll know that this very
talented bunch of musicians will treat you to an evening of magnificent music and wonderful entertainment. We're
even throwing in some refreshments —and all for just £8.

Tickets are available from Hospitality Committee members or from Sandra Cranford on 449 4639 or Agnes Barr
on 449 4168.

Hope to see you there!

Gibson Craig Halls: Redevelopment of front car park

As part of our initial application process for the Gibson Craig Halls’ Public Entertainment Licence, we undertook to
address certain health and safety concerns which the Council had raised with us about the front car park area.
Since then, we have been considering the options for improvement, consulting the Council informally on our plans as
these have developed.

The net result is a plan which reconfigures the layout of the car park to improve access for, and the safety of,
pedestrians and vehicles. This has now been submitted to the Council for planning consent which, if granted, will allow
us to:

e create a separate, gated, pedestrian access on the west side of the car park area which leads to the main entrance
and links to the path leading to the Guide Hall;

e widen the existing vehicle access, improving visibility for drivers;

e create a new ramped access serving the main door, the office and also the front hall emergency exit; and

e improve the car parking arrangements.

We hope to hear the outcome of our application towards the end of October. Watch this space ...
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17th Century Nun’s Prayer

Lord, Thou knowest better than | know myself, that | am growing older and will someday be old.

Keep me from the fatal habit of thinking | must say something on every subject and on every

occasion. Release me from craving to straighten out everybody's affairs. Make me thoughtful but not

moody; helpful but not bossy. With my vast store of wisdom, it seems a pity not to use it all, but Thou

knowest Lord that | want a few friends at the end. Keep my mind free from the recital of endless

details; give me wings to get to the point. Seal my lips on my aches and pains. They are increasing, and love of
rehearsing them is becoming sweeter as the years go by. | dare not ask for grace enough to enjoy the tales of
others’ pains, but help me to endure them with patience. | dare not ask for improved memory, but for a growing
humility and a lessening cocksureness when my memory seems to clash with the memories of others. Teach me the
glorious lesson that occasionally | may be mistaken. Keep me reasonably sweet; | do not want to be a Saint—some
of them are so hard to live with—but a sour old person is one of the crowning works of the devil. Give me the ability
to see good things in unexpected places, and talents in unexpected people. And, give me, O Lord, the grace to tell
them so.

Amen

The Kirk Minibus

(Scottish Charity SC012965 )

Since the 1990s, a free minibus has been available to take people from
their homes to Currie Kirk for the morning service each Sunday. Running
costs are covered by generous donations from Kirk members, and a faithful
team of volunteer drivers collect and deliver the passengers. Jean Pringle, 449
7716, is the person to contact for your “lift”.

The minibus does not sit in its garage for the rest of the week, though!
The Boys’ Brigade take it to summer camp and on other outings, and there are
presently three groups who use the bus regularly on Mondays, Tuesdays and
Fridays. Others wondering about using the bus for a planned activity should
speak to Isobel Webber, 451 5112, for details including the charges.

Bill Hume,
Convener, Currie Kirk Mini Bus Fund

P
v’ \d

® )

he award-winning babyballet Song and Dance Academy is a wonderfully exciting educational dance
programme for pre-school boys and girls from 6 months. Designed to encourage babies and young children to
enjoy the benefits and joys of song and dance, babyballet has built up a fantastic reputation for providing children
with the opportunity to express themselves within a fun, safe and caring environment.
The West Edinburgh Franchise is managed by Miss Claire with classes being run by Miss Fiona, Miss Vicky
and herself. All teachers are fully qualified and have up to date CRB certificates.
So if your baby, toddler or child has the bug for ballet and wants to learn to dance, come and join the fun at
babyballet, the Nation’s favourite pre-school dance class.

Wednesday mornings and afternoons at Gibson Craig Hall.
9.30am - Tiny Toes (18 months - 3 years)
10.10am - Tots Tap (2 years +)
10.30am - Mini Movers (3 years - Pre School)
1pm - Mini Movers (3 years - Pre School)
1.40pm - Tots Tap (2 years +)

For more information contact Miss Claire - 0131 336 5982,
westedinburgh@babybllet.co.uk
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Electronic Version

§ N 7 e are trying to encourage as many people as possible to sign up to receive Clipboard
electronically, via the Currie Kirk Website. We would very much encourage you to do

this as it obviously reduces paper and significant printing costs and it is good for the
environment. Each month you will be advised by email that the latest Clipboard is available on
the website.

Why not send an email to the Office requesting the electronic version of Clipboard or
phone Val Reid at the Office during office hours? Email address currie_kirk@btconnect.com,

Poem by Clare Matthews

Clare Matthews, who is the granddaughter of Jessie Bannister, is a third year architecture student at Glasgow
School of Art. Clare’s third year summer project was based on Currie Kirk and included measuring, painting
and writing a poem inspired by the Kirk. Here is Clare’s poem:

Through the hard oak doors to Currie Kirk,

into the womb of passing time; calm and warm.

Down the quick short isle: down low up high.

From the darkness under the balcony into the light,

up to the ceiling, blur like the sky.

Right up to the alter: warm and dark,

framed by nature, large and clear.

Sitting high looking down: sitting low looking on:

a two hundred and twenty five year shell with life passing by.

The Sneeze

n many parts of the world Christian traditions and values are under threat and sometimes this
can be in the most subtle of ways. What follows is an alleged true story of a student
graduation ceremony in Canada.

They walked in tandem, each of the ninety-two students filing into the already crowded
auditorium. With their rich, maroon gowns flowing and the traditional capes, they looked almost as grown-up as
they felt. Dads swallowed hard behind broad smiles, and mothers freely brushed away tears.

This class would not pray during the ceremony, not by choice, but because of a recent court ruling
prohibiting it. The Principal and several students were careful to stay within the guidelines allowed by the ruling.
They gave inspirational and challenging speeches, but no one mentioned divine guidance and no one asked for
blessings on the graduates or their families.

The speeches were nice, but they were routine, until the final speech received a standing ovation. A solitary
student walked proudly to the microphone. He stood still and silent for just a moment, and then, it happened. All
92 students, every single one of them, suddenly SNEEZED !!!!

The student on stage simply looked at the audience and said, "GOD BLESS YOU" and walked off the stage.
The audience exploded into applause. This graduating class had found a unique way to invoke God's blessing on
their future with or without the court's approval.

Clipboard

Articles for the November issue with the theme being Remembrance, using a Word attachment, should
be sent by email to isobelwebber@btinternet.com by Wednesday 17 October 2012.
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October Flower List

7 October 21 October

George and Alan Forsyth, 71 Forthview Crescent Mrs M Muirhead, Barbaraville, Invergordon
Mrs J Blair, 17 Currievale Drive Mrs M McDonald, 1 Featherhall Crescent South
Mrs Ann Wood, 24 Barnton Park Gardens Mrs E Stewart, 35 Dolphin Road

Mrs R Forbes, 14 Cherry Tree Park Mrs | Young, 9 Rowantree Grove

14 October 28 October

Mrs C Daun, 4 Currievale Park Mrs | Blyth, 1 Bryce Place

Mrs S Gordon, 105 Lanark Road West Mrs C Inglis, 14 Riccarton Crescent

Mr | Massie, Erskine House, Edinburgh Mrs J Smith, 8 Thomson Road

Donations for flowers may be sent to Mrs Erica Porteous, 2 Pentland View, Currie, or left at the Church Office or in the
Elder’s Box of Bill Porteous in the Link Building, and any cheques made payable to Currie Kirk Flower Fund. Erica can
be contacted on 449 6894 for any further information regarding donations.

Bible Notes

“Lord, Your Word abides, And our footsteps guide, Who its truth believes, Light and joy receives”

] am sure that we all remember this well-known hymn but how often do we really act on it? Jesus is God’s Living
Word and this written word tells us about Jesus and how to live as he taught us. But to know his word we need to
read it, not once but many times until we know him personally and not just about Him.

Just taking the Bible and reading from start to finish is really not the best idea as there are many complicated
and difficult—to—understand passages. So, where do we start? Last year Lezley introduced the “E100” and led a
group of us through this course. Perhaps your appetite was whetted for more or maybe you haven’t started yet.

There are many different series of helpful notes available to guide you and | hope to have a selection for you
to look at on Sundays in October in the Link Building after the morning service. So please come and see me, choose
and order so that | can get them for you for the start of 2013.

Thank you—Judith McColl—449 3686

And Finally ...............Life is a Garden

Plant three rows of peas:
Peace of mind
Peace of heart
Peace of soul

Plant four rows of squash:
Squash gossip
Squash indifference
Squash grumbling
Squash selfishness

Plant four rows of lettuce:
Lettuce be faithful
Lettuce be kind
Lettuce be obedient
Lettuce really love one another

Remember that Thyme is needed to care, to laugh and for one another.
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Family News

Obituary: Jesus said: “I am the Resurrection and the Life” ’
(John 11:25) =
Robert Wilson, 34 Riccarton Crescent

Margaret Mitchell, 517B Lanark Road
Muriel Torbet — 49 Dolphin Gardens West

Crossreach

]In the link building there are a few catalogues of Crossreach Christmas & Gift collection 2012/13 for any of the
congregation wishing to take one. Unfortunately only one copy of the 2013 calendar is available so it’s a case of
“first come first served”.

Crossreach gifts and cards aren’t only available at Christmas they also have excellent quality cards and gifts
all year round, so keep the catalogue for ideas for Easter, Mother’s Day or Father’s Fay. Extra order forms are
readily available on their website — www.crossreach.org.uk/shop.

CHRISTMAS CARD COMPETITION 2013

A poster will be on show, hopefully outside the Gibson Craig Halls, with details of this competition, so come
all you budding artists get busy and next year you could be seeing your card being posted nationwide or even
worldwide.

118 599
To quote the advert “Need a number?” Do you need a number? If so, use the Directory Enquiries number
118-559. Each call on a BT landline costs 40p and Crossreach benefits by 9p for every call made using this number.

Freda Robertson

Help Wanted!

| | aving been the Kirk’s agent for the distribution of Life and Work for the past ten
years | am now looking for a successor to this post in the New Year.

What is involved you may ask?

Receiving a parcel every month containing 32 copies of the magazine from the Church of Scotland office and
distributing them via the Link Building for members who purchase the magazine , or in a very few cases to their
home addresses

Once a year arranging to collect the annual subscriptions from these members and pay the amounts into
the Kirk’s account at the Bank of Scotland at Currie.
If you are interested in carrying out this worthwhile voluntary task please speak to me (453 3556).

Waiting to hear from you. Please form a queue!

Alastair Hardie.
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WHO’S WHO

TELEPHONE NO

NAME CONTACT MEETING DAY
Minister Rev Lezley J Stewart, The Manse 449 4719
43 Lanark Road West
lezleystewart@btinternet.com
Pastoral Associate Margaret Gordon 449 2554
Currie Kirk Church Office Gibson Craig Hall, Lanark Road West, Monday 12 Noon—2.30 pm
(Scottish Charity No. SC001554) |Currie, EH14 5NY Thursday 9.00—11.30 am 4515141
Secretary: Val Reid Saturday 9.00—11.15 am
e-mail currie_kirk@btconnect.com
Session Clerk Grant Gordon 449 2554
email: gggordon@btinternet.com
Treasurer Neil Beattie 38 Newmills Crescent 449 2792
e-mail N31LBT@blueyonder.co.uk
Gift Aid Treasurer Ron Dow 48 Thomson Drive 538 2313
ronedow@blueyonder.co.uk
Weddings/Funeral Officer Sandy Harper 16 Pentland View 449 4258
Organist Contact Church Office 4515141
Gibson Craig Hall Caretakers & |May and Bill Sutherland 449 7747
Bookings 56 Thomson Crescent
Hospital Transport Coordinator |Elizabeth Wood 538 0363
Kirk House Bookings Catherine Crawford 449 4312
Life and Work Alastair Hardie 453 3556
Magazine Distributor Jean Dick 449 6374
Boys’ Brigade Captain Jim Webber : Anchors Thursday 6.00-7.00 pm 4515112
Juniors Thursday 7.00-8.30 pm
Company/Seniors Friday 7.00-9.15
Mini Bus Sunday lift organiser  [Jean Pringle 449 7716
Mini Bus Bookings Isobel Webber 4515112
Banner Group Janet Robertson Thursday 441 1499
Care Van Fiona Pigott Once a month 466 1459
Pastoral Visitors Sandra Cranford 449 4639
Currie Kirk Singers Tom Masson Various 449 2561
Festival Choir Margaret Douglas As Arranged 449 2092
Guild Mary Thomson Tuesday 449 5919
Kidz@Currie Norma Beattie Sunday 449 2792
Messy Church Contact Church Office Last Friday of each month Gibson 4515141
Craig Hall from 2.00 pm—3.30 pm
except July, August and December
Walking Group Rena Milligan Third Sunday of each month 449 2017

Kidz@currie Answers: 1. leaves 2.

rake 3. scarecrow 4. harvest 5. bonfire 6. acorn 7. squirrel 8. apple

Currie Kirk is a registered Charity (Scottish Charity No. SC001554)
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